
April 14, 2020  

Greetings Brentwood Families,  

Food Distribution:  

Food Distribution to families will continue through June 5, 2020.  

The remaining schedule for food distribution this week is Wednesday, April 15, 2020 and Friday, April 

17, 2020. The location of the meal distribution is the MS/HS auditorium doors from 11:00am-12:30pm.  

 

Closure Information:   

• A meeting is scheduled on Wednesday, April 15 with administrators to discuss the first week of 
remote instruction and discuss any necessary adjustments. Specific information about year- end 
events will also be discussed.  

 

• A survey was emailed to the families of our seniors this afternoon. The survey is asking for 
feedback on potential dates for prom and commencement. Please respond by April 24, 2020. 

 

• The District was notified that the SAFE2SAY Something program will continue through June 1, 
2020. The information about the program is posted on the Safety and Security Department page 
of the website.  

 

• The Brentwood Borough School District will continue to provide remote instruction through 
June 5, 2020. 

 

 

  

 

 


